November 12th 2003

To : Roger Marks, IEEE 802.16

From : IEEE 802 Handoff ECSG
Dear Roger,

The IEEE 802 Handover ECSG would like to express its appreciation for the comments and feedback received from 802.16 on the proposed handoff PAR and five criteria.

The comments and feedback proved instrumental in clarifying issues of scope and purpose as they pertain to 802.16 and errors and omissions in the documents. We have accepted these comments and we hope we have resolved them to your satisfaction.
Yours Sincerely,

David Johnston,

Chair IEEE 802 Handoff ECSG

On behalf of the IEEE 802 Handoff ECSG

